
 

 

 

September 15, 2020 

To, 

BSE Limited, 
The Corporate Relationship Department, 
P.J.Towers,  
Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Discrepancies in Standalone Financial Results vide E-mail Dt: September 15, 2020 received 

from BSE Limited  

 

The Queries raised by BSE Limited and our clarifications are as follows: 

 

Q:1 This is with reference to the standalone Financial Results for the Half year ended March 2020 under 

Regulation 33/52 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations 2015. In this regard kindly note that the exchange has 

observed the following discrepancies: 

 

 Discrepancy: Segment Financial Results (Year end) XBRL Grid Received but in Result PDF Segment 

Details not Given. 

 

 You are hereby requested to rectify the aforesaid discrepancies immediately and upload rectified 

PDF/XBRL through BSE online portal at  http://listing.bseindia.com. 

 

Ans: We hereby enclosed the segment results for the standalone and consolidated financial results for 

quarter and year ended March 31, 2020 for your ready reference. 

 

Thanking you, 

For SunEdison Infrastructure Limited 

 

R.V.Suresh Babu 
Company Secretary 

 

   

http://listing.bseindia.com/



















































